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Town Monitors and Removes Municipal 
Trees with Emerald Ash Borer

As part of the Emerald Ash Borer (EAB) 
Management Plan, the Parks Department 
continues to identify and capture data on Ash 
trees. Ash trees that have EAB or are found in 
poor condition are scheduled for removal.

Town staff are currently removing Ash trees on 
the multi-use trail between McArthur Street 
and Brook Road North. This path will be closed 
to pedestrian traffic for safety reasons.

Call 905-372-8641 for more details.

Recreational Use of Stormwater  
Management Ponds is Prohibited

The Town of Cobourg would like to advise 
residents that the six stormwater management 
ponds across Cobourg are prohibited from 
recreational use at any time of the year due 
to their unstable and potentially dangerous 
conditions.

Residents must exercise caution around frozen 
ponds and bodies of water and never skate or 
walk on these ponds. Signage will be installed 
shortly around all ponds.

Visit cobourg.ca/news to learn more.

Public Engagement Report
Now Available Online

Experience Cobourg Announces Winners of 
the Fall Photography Contest

The Fall Seasonal Photography Contest invited 
photographers of all skill levels to share their 
unpublished, original work with a deadline of 
December 14, 2020. 

The winners of the Fall Seasonal Photography 
Contest for the different categories are:

•	 Peaceful Parks and Mindful Trails: Ann Lane
•	 History and Heritage: Curtis Frizzell
•	 Food and Beverage: No submissions received
•	 Community Choice: Morgan Murray

Visit experiencecobourg.ca to learn more.

$2 Cash Fare Resumes on Conventional  
Transit Effective January 26

The $2 cash fare for Conventional Transit has 
resumed effective Tuesday, January 26, 2021. 
All previously purchased transit tickets will be 
honoured and passes purchased in February 
or March 2020 can be utilized until the end of 
February 2021.

As per the Provincial ‘Stay-at-Home Order’, 
public transit should only be used for essential 
purposes. Masks are mandatory while using 
the transit shelters and riding the bus.

Visit cobourg.ca/transit to learn more.

FEB

1

cobourg.ca/escribe

engagecobourg.ca

Final Budget Approved
The 2021 Operating and Capital Budget  
is approved by Council.

The Town of Cobourg and the Cobourg Police 
Service are working together to educate the 
community on the ‘Stay-At-Home Order’ by 
taking a complaints-driven approach and 
launching an awareness campaign focusing on 
Education, Compliance and lastly Enforcement.

Call our new Enforcement Hotline  
with any questions or concerns:   
905-372-4301 x 3

Visit cobourg.ca/enforcement to learn more.

Nomination Applications Now Open for  
the 19th Annual Civic Awards

The Town of Cobourg’s Civic Awards Advisory 
Committee is now seeking nominations to 
recognize local residents who have helped 
benefit the community through outstanding 
volunteerism and community involvement.

Deadline: Monday, March 1, 2021. 

Due to COVID-19, this year’s Civic Awards will 
honour recipients through a virtual gala on 
Friday, April 23, 2021.

Visit cobourg.ca/civic-awards for more 
information on the awards and eligibility.


